
Caroline Davis 

 

Thank you for considering my concerns raised in opposition to House Bill 151 and Senate Bill 

132, the Save Women’s Sports Act. This dangerous legislation targets an already vulnerable 

group of Ohio youth and denies them the often life saving opportunity to participate in sports.  

 

I find this new bill to ban transgender children from athletics to be one of the most transphobic, 

oppressive, and detrimental to mental health, bills I have ever seen. The fact that the Ohio 

Senate and house representatives even had the audacity to put this bill up makes me sick to my 

stomach. How can you sleep at night knowing that you are actively oppressing children? They 

don't want to harass your children, they don't want to go into the 'opposite sexes bathroom to be 

a predator. All they want to do is exist freely and do what they love. 

  

 

I urge you to oppose HB151 and SB132 and protect our state’s athletes.  

 

 


